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Comment - I am encouraging MIRC to take advantage of this new law to expand medicade. Many 
working adults like myself have been hit hard by Wall St.'s radical banking procedures and the 
resulting economic down turn. We work, pay our bills, but find it harder and harder to pay for health 
insurance. That why is is maddening to me to live in a state that wont expand medicade when the law 
states most of it will be covered by the Federal government. I feel Virginia is trying to take a political 
stance that cost the most needy and vulnerable to suffer and know the anxiety of no health insurance. 
We are hard working working adults, myself 62, small business owner, and educator. We are not 
looking for a hand out but an equal opportunity to enjoy the benefits of good health and health care. I 
urge the MIRC to not make this an ideological battle, do not make this a sabotage Obamacare at all 
cost. WE need the expansion of medicade. We Virginians want the same health benefits being taken 
advantage of by other states for their citizens.
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